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MARCH SERVICES 
 

19  Rev. Doug Slagle: “How to Spiritually Respond to Christian Nationalism” 
Christian Nationalism seems to be a new movement within American religious and political 
conservatism.  The fact is, however, that its views have been around since our nation’s founding.  
Recently, however, it has gained both popularity and notoriety.  From a purely spiritual - 
and not political - perspective, Rev. Doug will offer responses to its beliefs and how it is neither 
Christian nor patriotic. 

26  Barb Goldworm and Karen Blackwell: "Next Year May All Be Free:  UU Passover" 
Freedom and social justice are a common theme of both UUs and the Jewish faith. Passover is a 
celebration commemorating the Jewish fight for freedom. As UUs, we can celebrate and learn from 
Passover traditions. Barb will share her memories and views of Passover, and how we might consider 
the ongoing plagues in the world and the continuing struggles for freedom around the world. 

  
 AND. . . 

 
SUPER SPECIAL:  RETURN OF OUR PASSOVER SEDER!! 
A Unitarian Universalist Seder 
 
Join us for a fun and thoughtful evening, Sunday March 26 for our Unitarian Universalist Passover 
Seder dinner, held in our building. We will follow the Jewish traditions of this special holiday, but from 
a UU perspective. Lots of singing, wine, good food, and food for thought. It will be a potluck, with 
requests for some specific Passover foods (matzoh ball soup, hard boiled eggs, chicken or brisket, 
matzoh, etc.). We'll have sign up sheets on Sundays starting March 12. Or contact Barb or Karen for 
more info or to sign up. Open to the community, so please invite your friends. Bring food, etc at 5.00. 
We will start the Seder at 5.30 and serve the main meal around 6.30.  As my mom would say. Good 
Pesach! 
Barbgoldworm@gmail.com or Kblackwell07@yahoo.com  
 
 
CHOIR ON SUNDAY - Please join us to sing on Sundays! No experience necessary. Arrive at 10:00 
and in one short hour we will learn and prepare a masterpiece for the 11:00 service. If you want to be 
notified of the song in advance (recommended), please send your email address 
to 3nancy3@gmail.com. We sing for joy! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



MARCH IS WOMEN’S HISTORY MONTH:  With Key West NOW’s fundraiser for the Connie Gilbert 
scholarships on Saturday, March 18, we wanted to share with you this note by the late Connie Gilbert 
from our congregation’s April 2005 newsletter celebrating Women’s History Month! 
 

 



 

 
 



Adopt-A-Highway. We have scheduled our community service highway cleanup for Sunday, April 
23.  We'll met at 2:00 PM at Baby's Coffee, 3180 US Highway 1, MM 15.  We start at 2pm in order to 
finish before Baby's Coffee closes. Our cleanup area is from MM14 to 16.  Please sign up on the 
signup sheet in the break area at OIF.  
 
We all need to watch the safety video before going out for the cleanup. The video is on the Florida 
Dept of Transportation web site: http://www.fdot.gov/maintenance/aahinfo.shtm.   
If you need transportation, please let me know.  Dave Arnold, 757-285-1609, 
Dave.Arnold@netzero.com. 
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